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New Business 

 

Improving Bikeshare Locations at TTC Sites 

From: Commissioner Mary Fragedakis 
To:    TTC Board 
Date:  July 10, 2018 

Summary 
 
The TTC’s Corporate Plan 2018-2022 points out that a ”less congested Toronto 
depends on more people combining public transit with active transportation, such as 
cycling and walking.”  Furthermore, it advises that the TTC is “working with Bike Share 
Toronto to increase the availability of bike share docks at subway stations.”  

However, there have been and continues to be Bike Share Toronto station locations at 
and/or proposed at subway stations that are less than ideal.  The TTC needs to review 
its approach to interagency co-operation and make sure we have the best possible 
process for siting Bike Share Toronto stations on and around its property.   

Recommendation 
 
1. The TTC should do its best to accommodate the requests of Bike Share Toronto and 

if it cannot for any given subway station, then the TTC should convene a meeting 
with Bike Share Toronto and the local ward Councillor to explore options. 
 

2. That staff report back to the TTC Board on its bike share location siting process.  
 

 
 

 


